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Instead of focusing on boxes of chocolates and red roses, consider bringing a smile to the face of those who need it the most this Valentine's
Day. Phoenix Children’s Hospital has made the process of giving to its patients easy with its Valentine’s Day e-card.

Simly visit PCHValentine.com to select your Valentine’s Day message and design (a cute dog, cat or frog) and enter your name and email
address. The staff at Phoenix  Children’s Hospital will deliver your card to kids at the hospital on Feb. 14.
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